
Has your child with an 

intellectual disability 

experienced the death of 

someone in their life?

Looking for parents/guardians for 

important research study

We are conducting a study to understand more about how children with intellectual disabilities 

grieve after the loss of someone in their life. If your child has experienced such a loss, we invite 

you to participate in this study to help us learn how to support other children in similar situations. 

Participants will be interviewed for approximately one hour and will receive a $25 gift card as a 

token of appreciation. Interviews will be conducted by video or phone. 

Your child may optionally join for a short portion of the interview.

Please email arlengaines@umaryland.edu or call 240-242-7424 for more information.

Who may be eligible?
• Parents/guardians over 18 who have a child with an 

intellectual disability 
• The child was between the ages of 5-17 when they 

experienced the death of someone significant in 

their life (such as a parent, sibling, grandparent, or 
friend)

• The death was at least 6 months ago and no longer 
than 3 years ago
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